
October 2021

Dear Members and Friends of  
Lutheran Church of the Resurrection,

Your gifts of time, talent and money have continued to bless our church, local 
community, and the wider world in 2021. With the guidance of our Lord, LCR has 
prayerfully continued to navigate through a world-wide pandemic while welcoming 
people back. 2022 has the potential for further growth and increased service. LCR needs 
your help to continue the fruitful ministries of our church and blessing our community.

You’re invited to:		

Review the enclosed brochure, highlighting how your support has helped LCR and 
our partners in 2021, our plans for 2022, and information on multiple ways to give 
during this appeal.

Prayerfully determine your level of financial support.

Complete the Commitment Form and new Simply Giving Form if applicable. A 
digital Commitment Form can be found and submitted at LCRMarion.org. We 
encourage you to also consider a one-time gift towards our Children’s Ministry.

Return your Commitment Form on or before Celebration Sunday, November 14.

The Appeal Team hopes you appreciated the simplicity of giving to one General Fund 
in 2021. During this season of giving, we are asking you to prayerfully consider growing 
your General Fund financial support in 2022 for increased ministry at LCR and our 
mission partners. Only our financial secretary, Joan Meyer, will see your commitment.

Thank you so much for your generous support of the ministries of Resurrection and our 
mission partners.

Sincerely,

Bob Erlandson 
Chairman, Fund Appeal Team
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